
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency has almost 
completed repairing a large slip that closed part of 
State Highway 1 between Mangamuka and Kaitaia  
in July 2020.

The road will be open to convoys of light vehicles for Queen’s 
Birthday weekend from Saturday 5 June to Monday 7 June 2021 
between 8am and 7pm daily. Convoys will travel frequently in each 
direction along the short stretch of highway.

Light vehicles are defined as motorcycles and any vehicle  
requiring a regular class 1 driver licence, such as cars, utes,  
vans and campervans.
The road will be down to one lane in places and traffic 
management will be in place. 
Heavy vehicles should use the detour route via State Highway 10.

MANGAMUKA GORGE 
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See over the page for detour information »

FIND OUT MORE
Plan your journey at journeys.nzta.govt.nz/northland

Find out more about the slip repair work at nzta.govt.nz/mangamuka

Contact the Waka Kotahi Northland team at  
northlandproject@nzta.govt.nz or 0800 44 44 49

Follow us on Facebook: Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency – Northland

http://journeys.nzta.govt.nz/northland
https://www.nzta.govt.nz/mangamuka
mailto:northlandproject%40nzta.govt.nz?subject=
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